
December 13 2012

Drew Weatherhead
Submission Ace Tournament
Red Deer, Alberta

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to recommend the services of JustinAnimation. I personally worked with JustinAnimation

in which they created a promotional animated film for the Inaugural Submission Ace Tournament

hosted out of Red Deer Alberta. I was thoroughly satisfied with the quality, creativity and effectiveness 

of the finished project.

JustinAnimations expertise in 3D animation and level of professionalism has guaranteed that they will

be working on the second Submission Ace Tournament promotional videos.

I am happy to recommend the services of JustinAnimation. If you have questions, feel free to contact

me.

Drew Weatherhead

Promoter of Submission Ace Tournament 
drew.weatherhead@gmail.com


